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Less than 17 hours before the only public hearing, the Oregon Legislature has introduced an 
amendment to a placeholder bill (HB 3392) to delay until 2031 all of the political campaign 
contribution limits adopted by the Legislature in 2024 (in HB 4024). The amendment would also delay 
all of the additional requirements for disclosure of the sources of funds used in political campaigns 
until 2032.  
 
I strongly oppose this blatant attempt to once again forestall implementation of any meaningful 
campaign finance reform in Oregon.  The arguments against this measure, including a rebuttal of the 
SoS’s claim that more time is needed to implement HB4024, have been full detailed in the testimony 
submitted by Honest Elections Oregon, which I fully endorse. 
 
 


